COMMUNICATIONS

30-DAY NOTICE LETTER

December 23, 2019

Re: Notice

Dear Municipal Official:

This letter provides notice that on February 1, 2020, Charter Communications, Inc. (“Charter”) will
complete an internal corporate reorganization. As a result, the cable franchise in your community will be
held by Time Warner Cable Northeast LLC, a wholly owned, indirect subsidiary of Charter. Please note
that Charter may change the name of the cable franchisee in the coming months to reflect the Spectrum
brand. There will be no change of control of the cable franchisee, and there will be no change in the
service that Charter provides to your community.

All of us at Charter are excited to continue to serve your community. If you have any questions,
please give me a call at 202.621.1910, send an email to adamfalk-gvt@charter.com, or send a fax
to 202.733.5960.

Sincerely,

e

Adam E. Falk
Senior Vice President, State Government Affairs
Charter Communications



